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“Find happiness in making others happy!”  
Mary MacKillop

 

School Grounds Hours
Gates Open:   8.30am
Gates Close:   3.40pm

Please note that Children playing outside the school grounds before and after school are not supervised until 
8.30am before school and up to 3.40pm after school.  Many children are going to Jack Culpin Car Park\Reserve 
and Gibbs Reserve to wait for before and after school for their parents drop off and pick up.  We are not able to 
supervise your children in these areas.  Please ensure that your children are collected from the School Grounds in 
Area 1.  If your child is not collected by 3.40pm they are to be collected from the Reception Foyer.

Holy Child Primary School is committed to the safety, wellbeing and protection of the children in our care.

Healthy Lunchbox Ideas
Nutrition Australia says that “Packing a healthy school lunchbox will help children to learn 

and play well and be happy at school.”  For more information please see 
https://heas.health.vic.gov.au/schools/healthy-lunchboxes 

The School is collecting stickers for the Woolworths Earn and Learn. You 
can collect the stickers between 1 May and 25 June 2019. Please bring 

them to school and drop them in the box in the Reception Foyer.

https://heas.health.vic.gov.au/schools/healthy-lunchboxes
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School Events

Date Day Time Event

3 May Friday All Day School Closure Day
NO SCHOOL TODAY

3 May Friday 9.00 to 12.30pm Teacher Parent Conferences

3 May Friday 9.00am to 4.00m
Parent-Teacher-Student 
Interviews for students in 
3/4JH and 3/4RG Only

6 May Monday 2.00pm to 3.00pm Year 5/6 Meeting with Fr 
Vincent

7 May Tuesday 2.00pm to 3.00pm Year 3/4 Meeting with Fr 
Vincent

9 May Thursday 9.15am Year 5/6 attending Mass

10 May Friday 9.00am Mother’s Day Stall

10 May Friday 2.00pm Assembly

13 May Monday 9.00am Parent and Friends Meeting

17 May Friday All Day School Closure Day
NO SCHOOL TODAY
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Acting Deputy Principal Message
Ms Linda Kelly
lkelly@hcdallas.catholic.edu.au

Dear Parents and Friends of Holy Child,

We warmly welcome you back to Term 2.

Our students have enjoyed a gentle return to school with the public holidays last week and have now settled into 
routine. The Year 5/6 Campers travelled safely to Phillip Island and are enjoying their time away. It is a very 
exciting time for our students and many thanks to the staff, who have given of their time to provide this 
opportunity for our students. We are also celebrating the great achievements our Year 5/6 students, who 
participated in the Grand Final of the Basketball at the Inter-school sports last week. Our students represented 
our school with great team spirit and sportmanship.

The Before and After school care program run by Camp Australia commenced this term. We are so lucky to have 
this wonderful service at Holy Child. The program provides light meals and quality care for your children for 
regular and unexpected occasions, for example work commitments or running late.

Many thanks also goes to our wonderful PNF for their hard work in organising the Mother’s Day morning tea. Many 
of our mothers gathered together to enjoy each others company and celebrate being part of the vibrant Holy Child 
Community.

Thanking you for your ongoing support.

Kind Regards,
Linda

Linda Kelly
Acting Deputy Principal

mailto:lkelly@hcdallas.catholic.edu.au
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Mrs Kerrie Benham
Librarian Message

HUB Timetable - Term 2, 2019

Reminder that Scholastic Book Club is due in by 
Wednesday 8th May 2019.

Just a reminder Term 2 Fees are due by 15 May 2019.

Mrs Robyn Chetcuti
Administration Finance Officer

Mrs Grace Marichione
School Uniforms

Just a reminder  children should now be wearing the 
winter uniform.  If they need to purchase to go to the 
Uniform Shop where all the stock is available..
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News Items



Prepare for Employment - Free Training Opportunity
Are you thinking about looking for a job but not quite sure if you 
are ready yet or don’t feel confident? You may need advice on 
developing some specific job skills or you may have existing skills 
and experience that you are not aware will help you gain 
employment.
The training sessions available will provide you with clear 
information about how work ready you are. You will learn about 
identifying your current skill levels and be provided with guidance 
and support about how you can develop your skills and learn new 
ones. All participants will be eligible for follow up support and 
advice and further 1 on 1 sessions with trained career advisors.
What is involved?
Each training session will be led by an experienced career advisor 
who will provide an introduction to the session and assist you in 
using a user friendly online program called the ERS tool. All 
equipment and materials will be provided for you.
Who can participate?
If you are over 18 years old, unemployed and interested your work 
skills development we encourage you to attend.
When and Where?
Monday, 1st April
 1.00 – 2.30pm
 Coolaroo Primary School
Wednesday, 16th May
10am -11.30pm
Hume Global Learning Centre
Wednesday, 16th May
12.00 – 1.30pm
Hume Global Learning Centre
What do I need to do if I want to come along?
Spaces will be limited at each sessions so bookings are essential.
Please contact your schools Hub worker:
Name: Van Bui, Tel: (03) 9309 1620, Email: 
vbui@hcdallas.catholic.edu.au

HUB Items
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التاریخ الوقت المكان

الاثنین، ١ من نیسان ١.٠٠ - ٢.٣٠ ظھرا مدرسة كولاروو الابتدائیة

الأربعاء، ١٦ من أیار ١٠.٠٠ -١١.٣٠ صباحا مكتبة برودمیدوس العامة

الأربعاء، ١٦ من أیار ١٢.٠٠ - ١.٣٠ ظھرا مكتبة برومیدوس العامة

الاستعداد للعمل- فرصة مجانیة للتدریب المھني
 

ھل تفكر في البحث عن العمل ولكن لست متأكدا من اذا كنت مستعدا بعد أو لست واثق من نفسك؟ ربما قد 
تحتاج الى نصیحة لتطویر بعض المھارات المحددة في العمل أو قد تكون لدیك خبرات ومھارات كافیة ولست 

على علم بأنھا سوف تساعدك للحصول على العمل.
 

الدورات التدریبیة المھنیة المتاحة ستزودك بمعلومات واضحة عن كیفیة استعدادك للعمل. كما سوف تتعلم عن 
تحدید مستوى مھاراتك الحالیة وتزویدك بالإرشادات والدعم عن كیفیة تطویر مھاراتك وتعلم مھارات جدیدة. 

كل المشاركین في ھذه الدورات التدریبیة متأھلین للحصول على الدعم والإرشادات بالإضافة الى الدعم الفردي 
لكل مشترك مع كادر المؤھلین للتدریب.

 
ماذا یتضمن؟

كل دورة تدریبیة سوف یدیرھا مرشد تدریبي ذو خبرة كما سیقوم بعرض مقدمة تعریفیة عن الجلسة وأیضا 
.ERS سوف یساعدك على استخدام برنامج على الإنترنت یسمى اداة

سوف یتم تزویدكم بجمیع المعدات والمواد المستخدمة.
 

 من یستطیع المشاركة في الدورات؟
إذا كان عمرك فوق سن ١٨. عاطل عن العمل وترغب في تطویر مھاراتك، نشجعك لحضور ھذه الدورات.

متى وأین؟
 

ماذا علي أن أفعل إذا رغبت بالحضور؟
المقاعد محدودة في كل الدورات لذا الحجز ضروري.

:(HUB ) یرجى الاتصال بمسؤولة المركز الاجتماعي لمدرستك 
الاسم : فان بوي

الھاتف : ٩٣٠٩١٦٢٠
vbui@hcdallas.catholic.edu.au : البرید الالكتروني


